COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA
DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE
KENT D. SHELHAMER, SECRETARY
2301 N. CAMERON STREET, HARRISBURG, PA. 17120

BUREAU OF ANIMAL INDUSTRY
August 23, 1977 DAVID S. INGRAHAM, VMD, DIRECTOR

Rabbi Sholom Y. Gross

Executive Director

International Kashrus Association
P.0O. Box 163, Dyker Heights Station
Brooklyn, NY 11228

Dear Rabbi Gross:

Thank you very much for your recent inquiry concernlng the
injection of chicks with vaccines. Injection techniques
vary from region to region and can best be discussed by

an agency with national overview and responsibility.

Accordingly, I have forwarded your letter to Dr. Pierre
Chaloux, Deputy Administrator, Veterinary Services, Animal
Plant Health Services, USDA, Washington, D.C..20250. I

am confident his office can provide the most accurate
reply to your questions.

Slncere yours,

L0008

E.T Malllnson, V.M.D.
Chief, Avian Health Division

cc: Dr. Chaloux





